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EDWARDSVILLE – The Edwardsville High School Science Club is partnering with 
Barnes & Noble Booksellers in an upcoming book fair fundraiser event Barnes & Noble 
Fairview Heights store.

At 4 p.m. on Saturday, Aug. 5, Barnes & Noble will contribute a percentage of every 
sale made with a special book fair voucher to Edwardsville’s Science Club. Vouchers 
will be available at the checkout counters. Barnes & Noble is located at 6510 N. Illinois 
St., Fairview Heights.

Those participating should inform the clerk that your purchase is in behalf of the 
Edwardsville Science Club. You can also shop in support of the Science Club by 
shopping online at www.bn.com/bookfairs from 08/06/17 to 08/13/17 by entering 
Bookfair ID 12175790 at checkout.

Edwardsville Science Club’s events events starting at 4 p.m. Saturday include 
astronomy demonstrations by students (such as how eclipses occur) as well as telescope 
(solar) viewing with the help of the River Bend Astronomy Club.

For more info, go online at www.bn.com/bookfairs. For more information, contact Terry 
Menz, Outreach Coordinator, River Bend Astronomy Club, at jmenz@fgi.net.

ABOUT BARNES & NOBLE, INC. 
Barnes & Noble, Inc. (NYSE:BKS), the world's largest bookseller and a Fortune 500 
company, operates 704 bookstores in 50 states. Barnes & Noble College Booksellers, 
LLC, a wholly-owned subsidiary of Barnes & Noble, also operates 635 college 
bookstores serving over 4.6 million students and faculty members at colleges and 
universities across the United States.

General information on Barnes & Noble, Inc. can be obtained via the Internet by visiting 
the company's corporate website: www.barnesandnobleinc.com.



Follow Barnes & Noble on Twitter (www.bn.com/twitter), Facebook (http://www.
facebook.com/barnesandnoble) and YouTube (http://www.youtube.com/user/bnstudio).


